
 

Friday, 10th January2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a school, we are developing the way we are teaching spelling. The Year 3 children 
will be getting a spelling list that will be glued into the back of their reading diary which 
is the same as before Christmas. 
 
Each set of words will follow a certain spelling pattern. It is important that the children 
can explain what the rule is and apply it to different words. The words on the list will 
just be examples. There will be one set of words a fortnight and the words will be tested 
at the end of the two week block. 
 
We will keep you clearly informed on google classroom. 
 
In school, we will be completing different tasks and challenges as well as teaching 
strategies across the fortnight to keep the children engaged in their learning.  
 
Please note that some weeks we will be revisiting previous spellings/rules as it is 
important to recap on learning. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
Year 3 Team  
 


